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(From right to left: Keli Zhang, secretary of CPC Committee for CNMC, Kaseba, 

the First Lady of Zambia, Xinghu Tao, vice chair of the board and vice 

president of the company)  

 

On July 25, 2012, Zambia local time, accompanied by Xinghu Tao, vice 

chair of the board and vice president of the company, Keli Zhang, secretary of 

CPC Committee for China Nonferrous Metal Mining (Group) Co., Ltd. (CNMC), 

who was on an investigation tour to the enterprises in Zambia with investment 

from CNMC, paid an official call on Dr. Christine Kaseba, the First Lady of 

Zambia, at Zambia presidential residence. 

First, secretary Keli Zhang conveyed the cordial greetings of Tao Luo, 

general manager of CNMC, to the First Lady and her family, and thanked the 

First Lady for her inviting CNMC to attend the Sixth Africa Conference on the 

Prevention and Control of Cervical Cancer initiated by herself. Keli Zhang said 

that the First Lady has made outstanding contribution to Africa’s cancer 

prevention cause and her achievements in medical and health work have been 

the focus of world attention. CNMC would continue to fulfill its social 

responsibilities, further promote the economic and social development of 



Zambia and improve its medical and health conditions, and make more 

contribution to deepening China-Zambia economic cooperation and upgrading 

welfare for local people. 

The First Lady reviewed the grand “Sixth Africa Conference on the 

Prevention and Control of Cervical Cancer.” In particular, she expressed her 

gratitude to CNMC for its great support. She sincerely wishes CNMC quicker 

and better development in Zambia. 

 

 




